Notice to customers

Dear Customer,

Please note that we will be conducting upgrades of our systems on the following days:
— Saturday 26 March from 11.00 pm to Sunday 27 March 1.00 am and

— Sunday 27 March from 9.00 pm to 11.00 pm

During this period, the services below may not be available:
e Non HSBC ATM cards at local HSBC ATMs
e ATM card transactions at overseas HSBC ATMs
e Local Credit cards transactions on non HSBC ATMs, both locally and overseas
e Non HSBC Visa / Mastercard transactions on local HSBC ATMs

e Personal Internet Banking platform

HSBC ATM cards at local ATMs will be accepted during this period.

We request you to make alternate arrangements to avoid any inconvenience.

For any further information, please call us on 800 1234.
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